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14t June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers
Year 8 Summer Exams

As was mentioned in the bulletin before half term, Year 8 will sit two of their summer assessments in the
sports hall this term. These assessments, alongside any sat in their usual lessons, will help staff to support
students in answering the questions:

e What can | do well in this subject?
e What can | do toimprove?

The assessments will be at the following dates and times:

e Thursday 22" June P3 — Geography
e Thursday 29t June P3 — History

Please do email me morgan@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully

Miss K Morgan
Assistant Headteacher
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